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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 8 – Wednesday 14th June 2023 

Summer has definitely arrived! It’s good to see water bottles being brought to school and we are using the shade 

provided by our trees and gazebos whenever we are outside. Swimming has also started today and I have been 

tempted to jump in with them!!! Phonics screening is happening this week and Year 4 have completed their 

multiplication checks. 

 

Please do look at our job vacancies below as we build our team here further. We are interviewing next Monday 

for a new KS2 teacher and then I will be able to put the final jigsaw together for classes for next year. Children 

will visit their new class during the afternoon of 4th July. 

 

Mrs Stepney says ‘hello’. I have been talking to her today from the vineyard she is currently visiting in France! She 

promises that she will be back in September!! 

Paula Ayliffe 

Job Vacancies Would you like to join our team?  We are currently advertising several job vacancies 

across the school. Full details, job descriptions and application forms are available on the 

school website at the following link: http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=2333   

There does seem to be an intermittent problem with downloading the application form.  If 

you have problems please get in touch with the school office, who will email you a copy. 

 

Pupil Reports Paper copies of pupil reports will be sent home with children on Friday 14th July.  

Families who would like an additional copy sent to an alternative address (eg. separated 

parents) please let the office know by Friday 30th June, with the name and address to send 

it to office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk .  Please note we are only able to send copies to 

parents/ carers already registered with us. 

 

Frozen Fridays 

return 

 

 

 

The PTA will be selling ice pops and ice lollies this Friday, the 16th June. 

You'll find us (in the shade!) just outside the Year 2 classrooms. Ice pops 

cost just 50p and ice lollies are £1. Cash only.  

 

Summer Fair 

 

We're really excited about the summer fair this year. We have some great activities for 

the kids to enjoy like Archery, Bouncy Castles and Rugby! There will be loads of fun to be 

had at the Year Group Stalls too! 

 

Don't forget to sell the raffle tickets your children have been sent home with this week - 

there are some awesome prizes this year including a month of free Pilates courtesy of 

Ease, £50 John Lewis vouchers, even a weekend's kayak rental from Decathlon. 

If you're able to help on the day please sign up - the event can't run smoothly without a 

cast of lovely volunteers 🙂 

Find out more and sign up at fundmayfield.com/events/summer-fair 

 

Fun Run latest 

 
Huge thanks to everyone ran and helped out at our Fun Run on Sunday. It was a very 

warm morning but we were delighted to see so many of you there! Find out more and see 

how much we raised at fundmayfield.com/news 
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Under Fives 

Roundabout 
Under Fives Roundabout preschool is now taking children from 2 years, 6 months. 

 

Spaces are available from September and you can find out more at 

underfivesroundabout.org.uk 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 30th June  Summer Fair  

Tuesday 4th July ‘Move up’ afternoon 

Thursday 13th July Sports Day 

Friday 14th July  Pupil reports issued 

 

http://underfivesroundabout.org.uk/

